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minutes of CD meetings have not been covered. Nor have
submissions to ad hoc committees.

United Nations publications. The United Nations has
been active in the field of verification in two ways:
as a source of research and as a forum for
deliberation. The Bibliography includes UN General
Assembly and Security Council resolutions pertaining to
verification and submissions on this subject from the
Secretary General as well as the national members of
the UN. Also covered are relevant UN Secretary General
studies and a number of research publications by the
United Nations Institute for Disarmament Research
(UNIDIR).

• Other international organizations. Several other
organizations besides the CD and the UN have dealt with
verification issues. Two such organizations are the
International Atomic Energy Agency and the Western
European Union. The Bibliography has indexed a number
of documents from both organizations. Budgetary and
other similar annual documents, however, have not been
included.

• National governments. English language governmental
publications have been included in the bibliography.
Canadian publications make up a large proportion of
these documents, but there are also a number of
American and British documents.

• Academic publications. The Bibliography contains
books, reports, articles and papers submitted at
various conferences, and individual academic papers
appearing in a variety of journals. Where the contents
of conference publications are of particular interest,
articles have been listed individually.

• International Treaties and Agreements. The texts of
international treaties and agreements have not been
covered by this Bibliography.

Arrangement

The bibliography is arranged alphabetically in descending
order of priority by:

- author,
- corporate author,
- article title, and
- book or document title.

All entries follow a standard bibliographic style.


